Steven Seee

From: Danielle Hutchinson <danielle.hutchinson@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 3:31 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com; Sarah Beatrice
Subject: Bill H-5351

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill 5351.

In light of this, I wanted to share that I have been a patient of Sarah Beatrice, APRN for over 10
years. | have a choice when it comes to providers, and each and every time, I have chosen Sarah
because she is extremely knowledgeable and experienced in the field of medical aesthetics. She is
thorough, answers all of my questions and follows up with me post-treatment. I trust Sarah

implicitly with performing these elective treatments and I know that I am in the best of hands and
care.

Furthermore, not only am I a patient of Sarah’s but I have had the pleasure of working closely with
her in the aesthetic field for many years. I can attest to Sarah’s expertise and focus in delivering
safe and effective outcomes for patients. She is dedicated to continuously educating herself and

putting patients’ safety at the forefront of delivering beautiful outcomes. Sarah is a true asset to the
field of nursing and aesthetic medicine.

Passing this bill is crucial to maintaining access to the high-quality care that I, and many others,
rely on.

I urge you to support Bill 5351 to protect patient choice, continuity of care, and access to skilled
aesthetic professionals. This legislation is essential to ensuring that patients can continue to receive
safe, high-quality treatments from experienced providers they trust.

Thank you for your time.
Regards,

Danielle Hutchinson

Danielle



